From: Daniel Murtaugh
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2017 2:12 PM
To: Ethlyn Williams
Cc: Jeffrey Galin; 'jcurran3@my.fau.edu'
Subject: ewilliam@fau.edu 
 
Dear Ethlyn,
 
I am writing, as Chair of the Writing Across the Curriculum Committee, to confirm that the Committee approved GEB 3213 RI as a WAC course at its meeting on October 2, 2017.
 
Dan Murtaugh
 
Daniel M. Murtaugh
Professor of English
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road, 97-353
Boca Raton, FL 33431
561 297 3830
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